
From: Justin Devine 
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:11 AM 
To: aebeardshall@comcast.net 
Cc: David Hamon 
Subject: Thank you from The World War 1 Centennial Commision 
 
Dear Ann 
  
My Name is Justin Devine, I work as a volunteer at the Commission alongside David Hamon. 
  
Thank you for contacting us with more information on Post 20  
 

I will add your submission to our files and will be in touch if I need any further information. In the 

meantime, I encourage you to please check out our Veterans Webpage Here, and attached to 

this email is a Thank You letter to your post, which I hope you share with your fellow 

Legionnaires.  

 

If you have any questions or any more information for us, please do not hesitate to contact 

David Hamon at david.hamon@worldwar1centennial.org.   

Respectfully 

  

Justin Devine 

Volunteer Staff Assistant  

US World War One Centennial Commission 

  

They Deserve Their Own Memorial 
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